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Good morning!

You are receiving this email from me in lieu of our May newsletter. I am opting to pass on the fancy formatting so that
Kristen can concentrate on getting married in less than a month! So most importantly.... Congratulations to Sean and
Kristen! We wish you many happy years together and a wedding day that is all you have dreamed about!

So let's see... what "news" does MSC have to share?

1) WORK WEEKEND!- FRIDAY, MAY 17- 19. This is coming up fast and furious! Mark your calendars and plan a spring
weekend in Vermont! PLEASE RSVP TO JUAN ROMAN AT: northeastwines@gmail.com. The more hands we have the
more fun we can have! Let's work hard and play hard. Perhaps we can have a cookout, go for a hike... who knows what we
can work into our work schedule?

2) LODGE MANAGER UPDATE: Julie will be leaving us as our lodge manager in Mid- June. We thank her for her
service to our club and wish her well. This is new information so the club does not yet have a plan in place but will
certainly be working on this and will keep the club posted.

3) AIRBNB REMINDER: A friendly reminder to check the website and to always make a reservation before heading up to
the lodge this summer. The lodge is listed on airbnb in 2 ways- one for a room rental and secondly as a full house
booking. When a single room is booked members are always welcome. However if we have a full house booking,
members will not be able to stay at the lodge during that time. A full house booking will never be longer than one week as
it is our goal to not interfere with members using the lodge. If you find yourself at the lodge with an airbnb guest... please
show them your MSC hospitality and spirit. New members are our #1 goal!

4) Although summer goes super fast- it is our hope that we may offer one or two social events this summer. Juan is
looking into a golf outing and hiking and biking seem to be of interest to many. If you are willing to lead an event this
summer please reach out to me. I welcome the help and enthusiasm. I will support your efforts as best I can. And of
course, please read any email we send- events are only fun if you know about them and attend!

Board of Directors in not meant to be a "limitless appointment" Clubs like ours thrive on new ideas and new energy. It is
only when members become involved that we can grow. At this point, Jon Sisson has announced his wish to step down
from his many years of service as the treasurer, yet he has been kind enough to continue until someone steps up to replace
him. PLEASE CONSIDER GETTING INVOLVED AND TAKING THIS POSITION.

With hopes of seeing you soon!
Kim McLaughlin
MSC President

484-883-1161
k.mclaughlin717@gmail.com
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